Faulk, Camilla

From: kristenhope@comcast.net
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 4:33 PM
To: Faulk, Camilla

Subject: - GR 34 and GR 43

Dear Ms. Faulk:
I am writing to express support for proposed rules GR 34 and GR 43.

Whether for safety, financial, health, child-care, or any number of reasons, many people have a difﬁcult time
appearing in court. GR 43 would enable those who have such difficulties to still give their testimony via
contemporaneous means. We need to advance with technology and provide more options for those with
hardships. :

GR 34 would be improved if the fee is completely waived for low income people. Currently, the $50 facilitator
fee can be difficult for the Petitioner in a domestic relations case to pay which compounds an already grievous
situation. Their justice, and very often their safety, should not be impeded because they are unable to produce
the fee. RPN P '

I appreciate your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Kristy Carpenter



